
  

 

 
Alabama Division 9500 Wynlakes Place 

  Montgomery, AL  36117 
  334-274-6350 
  334-274-6352 

 July 6, 2020 Alabama.FHWA@dot.gov 

   

  In Reply Refer To: 

  HDA-AL 

 

Ms. Michelle Owens 

State Research & Development Engineer 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

1409 Coliseum Blvd. 

Montgomery, AL  36110 

 

Dear Ms. Owens: 

 

We have reviewed the Transportation Pooled Fund Research Project 931-934P “Consortium for 

Asphalt Pavement Research and Implementation (CAPRI)” that ALDOT proposed for Fiscal 

Year 2021.  The project has been approved.  Please submit to us a “Waiver Request Letter” for 

the use of 100% SP&R funds for this project.   

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Mark D. Bartlett, P.E.   

 Division Administrator 

 

by email 

 

cc: Jimmy Carroll, ALDOT (electronic) 

 Kadian Hollenquest, FHWA (electronic) 

 Kristy Harris, FHWA (electronic) 
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